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Mail in votiing has been an incredibly successful program in Oregon for many years. 

It works, and has been proven to be safe and secure. It increases early voting, and 

provides access to voting for those who have mobility challenges (either physical or 

financial or both). 

 

I STRONGLY oppose this  effort to reduce access to voting in Oregon. And yes, I 

vote, in every election. I encourage you to spend your precious time on issues which 

actually have a problem associated with them. This is not one of them. 

 

Respectfully, 

Ron Forrester 


